
  

 

 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Friday 18th October 2024. I 
am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
Does your Paediatric department manage young people aged 16 years to 17 years and 
364 days for acute medical, surgical or mental health issues?  
(Please note this does not include CYP already under your care for on-going 
treatment of related condition/s). 
 
Our acute children's inpatient departments care for young people (16 years to 17 years and 
364 days) who have not completed transition to adult services but remain under the care of 
the Paediatric Team for specialist ongoing treatment and care. All other young people who 
are 16 years or older, and are admitted for an acute medical, surgical or mental health 
issues, are cared for within the adult setting.  
 
If yes, would you be able to share your SOP for this cohort of patients (aged between 
16 years and 17 years 364 days only) ? 

Unfortunately, due to our care pathways we do not have a SOP for this cohort of patients. 

If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


